WELCOME TO FIFTH GRADE!

Dear Students,

Welcome to Fifth Grade! We want to take this opportunity to tell you we are very excited and happy to have you in our class. We are looking forward to a great year. We have many exciting things to learn and share during this fifth grade experience.

To help you prepare for Fifth Grade; we would like to give you a few helpful hints:

- 1. Always do your best
- 2. Get plenty of rest
- 3. Eat a good breakfast
- 4. Accept challenging topics as opportunities to learn
- 5. Learning takes place when you take responsibility for your actions
- 6. Treat others only as you want to be treated
- 7. Always complete your assignments on time
- 8. Come to school prepared and ready to learn
- 9. Enjoy learning and life, they are great gifts to us all

Please check our supply list on the James Madison Intermediate website for all the supplies you will need to be prepared for the school year.

Finally and most importantly, start preparing for school now. **Get** into the habit of reading <u>every</u> night. **Start** practicing your Math facts, you should know most of the times tables up to 12's. You will need these facts throughout the year.

We hope you enjoy the rest of your summer and look forward to seeing you all on September 1st for the first day of school.

Best Wishes,

Mrs. Benson and Mr. Bonner